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30th September 2022

Inspiring the leaders of tomorrow to think for themselves and act for others

 
It has been wonderful to welcome so many parents to the school in this initial phase
of the term. We have held our Year 8 Meet the Tutor Evening, Year 12 Welcome
Evening, New Parents’ (Year 7) Welcome Evening, and yesterday we had our KS4
Information Evening for the parents of Year 10 students. 

Next week we will hold our Sixth Open Evening for students in Year 11, and their
parents, as well students from other schools who are keen to join our Sixth Form next
year. Our first big educational trip of the year took place this week, with Miss Pocock
and her team taking Year 11 Geographers to Snowdonia for their field work activities
and data collection. Congratulations to the students and thank you to staff for all their
hard work. 

We were delighted to welcome colleagues from the Jack Petchey Foundation to our
school on Thursday, to work with Year 10 students throughout the day on the ‘Speak
Out Challenge’ project. Well done to all Year 10 students and thank you to Mr Carter
and the English Department for organising this important opportunity for students.
We are always striving to enhance our strong pastoral systems, and thanks to the
work and commitment of Mrs Hiett, Assistant Head of Sixth Form, we now have a
formal provision to support young carers, which has been recognised and accredited
by the Children’s Society with their  ‘Young Carers in Schools Bronze Award.’



Have you got some news to share?  

If so, please email Mrs Gross (jgross@cchs.co.uk) and attach a


photo or logo, if applicable. 

CCHS Athlete of the Week

Please follow our CCHS PE Department Twitter
account to keep up to date with our sporting

news



@CCHS4GPE 

Student Achievements 

After a summer of cricket playing for
Galleywood Dynamos Girls' team, Frankie  7S
was awarded Bowler of the Season.

Congratulations!

Sarah (9A) is our CCHS Athlete of
the Week this week. This is due
to Sarah's hard work and
commitment to every single
extra-curricular club she attends.
 
Sarah is an absolute asset and
the department are so proud of
you.

https://twitter.com/CCHS4GPE
https://twitter.com/CCHS4GPE
https://twitter.com/CCHS4GPE


Have you got some news to share?  

If so, please email Mrs Gross (jgross@cchs.co.uk) and attach a


photo or logo, if applicable. 

Student Achievements 

Congratulations to Sarah (8A)
She gained silver medal in both the U14


and U16 Mixed Doubles (XD)
at the 2022 Essex Juniors Restricted


Badminton Tournament.

Chloe (7H) donated 30
centimeters of her hair to
Little Princess Trust. 

Well done Chloe!



Have you got some news to share?  

If so, please email Mrs Gross (jgross@cchs.co.uk) and attach a


photo or logo, if applicable. 

Manaal's (13JBR) entry into The Oxford Scientist Schools Competition,  "The Great
Future Innovations of Small-Scale Science" has been chosen as runner up.

This passed with flying colours in each of the 5 rounds of assessment and was
favourited by the panel of Oxford University professors making it a runner-up. The
essay will be placed online in the coming weeks as a top essay here:
oxsci.org/category/schools/

This nationwide competition runs once a term led by an Oxford University Society,
Students and judged by Oxford University professors. The link to the competition can
be found here: http://oxsci.org/schools/

We host a Zoom/Teams Call for the Overall Winner and Runner-ups to provide written
feedback from the judges including a Nobel Prize-winning marker - Sir Peter Ratcliffe.
The marking for this one took a particularly long time due to some of the notable
names of the markers. 

Student Achievements 

Sushi

Millie in Year 13 for this
incredible and realistic pencil
drawing of some sushi!

Queen 

Holly in Year 13 for this colour
pencil drawing of Queen
Elizabeth II Lying-in-State. 

http://oxsci.org/category/schools/
http://oxsci.org/schools/


here

The PA are looking for some volunteers for the next upcoming event, the ‘Sixth
Form open Evening’ on the 6th October.

The PA need lots of helpers to serve refreshments.  It usually runs from 3.30pm to
7pm with the school open between 4pm to 7pm.
As this is a long event, we totally understand that you may only have a time slot
available to offer.

If you would like to help them please could you fill in the form on the link below.

Link to the form "6th Form open event":  https://forms.office.com/r/wtBKy2xmhA

Any problems with the link then just email us on:  pa@cchs.essex.sch.uk

CCHS PARENTS' ASSOCIATION

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2QYE5JTY8MNS/ref=nav_wishlist_lists_1?_encoding=UTF8&type=wishlist
https://forms.office.com/r/wtBKy2xmhA
mailto:pa@cchs.essex.sch.uk


CCHS PA 
PRE LOVED UNIFORM SALE


AUTUMN TERM 2022 

CCHS PA are pleased to announce an autumn term Pre-Loved Uniform Sale. 

These sales help to raise much needed funds for the school and also helps parents to purchase uniform for a 
fraction of the new cost. 
Please email your requests to cchssecondhanduniform@yahoo.com by Sunday 30th October. 

Your email should include:- 

Your child’s name and form (eg 7A, 9G etc) 

The items and size required (Please use the Simmonds sizing) 

Your contact details, preferably both email address and mobile number 

We will process the orders on a first come first serve basis. We will email you to confirm the total price and 
ask you to pay online to the PA account. Once payment is received the orders will be packaged and sent into 
school for distribution the week commencing 14th November. 

Please note that PE tops and sweatshirts often have names embroidered on them. You can either unpick 
and re-embroider your daughter’s name or use a sew-on or iron-on label over the top of the old name. 
We will always send you the best quality clothing that we have available, but please keep in mind that this is 

pre-loved uniform and the condition of items can vary. Please note that returns cannot be accepted. 

Price List 

Blazer £20 
Skirts £15 

Jumpers £10 
Sleeveless Jumpers £5


Blouse £5 
Hoodie £10 

PE Sweatshirt £5 
PE Polo shirt £5


Tracksuit bottoms £5

Shorts £5 
Skort £5 

Swimsuit £3 
Hockey socks £1 

Shin Pads £3 

mailto:cchssecondhanduniform@yahoo.com


CCHS PA

2022 

Payment on ParentPay

Closes Thurs 13th October 

Traditional - small (serves 4) £7, large (serves 6) £11.50

Sponge – lemon/sticky toffee (serves 4) £6.50 

Pudding sale 



7pm for 7:30pm

Wednesday 19th October


School library

CCHS 
PARENTS' ASSOCIATION


